
Hello everyone,  

We continue to be impressed with how smart the children are looking in their uniform. Can I remind 

parents that football kits shouldn’t be worn for PE.  On their two PE days (1 for Reception and Year One), 

children should wear black leggings, shorts or tracksuit bottoms and a house t shirt – or plain t shirt of 

that colour. PE clothes can be bought online through the school website or at most supermarkets. The 

change to two PE sessions – one of which is taught by the class teacher- has been well received. Children 

are talking enthusiastically about PE.  

Next week, there will be a parent voice meeting on Monday afternoon at 2.30 in the community room. In 

our recent survey, some parents felt that school didn’t do enough to promote British values. I wonder if 

we aren’t doing enough to make parents aware how they fit into our curriculum. Democracy is practised 

through our school parliament structure. Mutual respect and tolerance for those with different faiths and 

beliefs is such an important part of our Hannah More community and something integral to our 

curriculum. Individual liberty and freedom to make choices feature in much of the work that we do to 

ensure that children can choose future careers that are right for them. I always welcome the chance to 

hear your views face to face so please join us.  

I hope that you have all managed to make an appointment to meet with your child’s new teacher. These 

meetings are so important when trying to ensure that the relationship between child and teacher is 

successful. As parents, you can give us so much information about your child’s likes and interests. It is a 

chance to share information with the teacher that might be fundamental to your child’s learning. If you 

haven’t got an appointment next week, please ask the teachers.  

This week, we met with the team who are going to be developing the site over the road at the old 

Gardner Haskins site. You will find a letter about the development in this newsletter and we will email it 

out to all families. Although there will be considerable disruption – including the closure of Russ street – 

the building work shouldn’t impact the school too much. It 

is a long project and will be going on for several years. We 

should be able to give the children some exciting 

opportunities to be involved along the way.  

Have a good weekend and we will see you next week.  

Mr Hawkins 





https://www.bristolparentcarers.org.uk/join-us/
https://www.bristolparentcarers.org.uk/join-us/
http://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/schools-learning-and-early-years/travel-and-free-school-meals/free-school-meals















